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Mr. Kim 8. Headley may 24 2010

Director of Planning & Development

TMENT OF
Pueblo County PLAN;@{?\JPGA % DEVELOPMENT |
229 West 12" Street
Pueblo, CO 81003-2810

Subject:  Southern Delivery System (SDS) - APEN permit for Pueblo Dam
Connection — cover letter amendment

Dear Mr. Headley,

Per our recent phone conversation, we are resubmitting the following reference corrections
to the letter regarding the APEN permit sent to you on April 28, 2010. The correct condition
reference is the Puebio County 1041 Permit No. 2008-002, Mitigation Appendix Condition C-
7, No. 2 — Permitting.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 719-668-8677, or Allison
Mosser, Southern Delivery System Permitting & Compliance, at 719-668-8667.

Sincerely,

Keith Riley
Southern Delivery System Planning and Permitting Program Manager

Cc: Jeff Chostner, Chairman, Pueblo Board of County Commissioners
Dan Kogovsek, Attorney, Pueblo County
Allison Mosser, Southern Delivery System Permitting and Compliance, Springs Utilities
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APR 3 0 2010
Mr. Kim B. Headley

Director of Planning & Development DEPARTMENT OF
Pueblo County PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT

229 West 12" Street
Pueblo, CO 81003-2810

April 28, 2010

Subject:  Southern Delivery System (SDS) — APEN permit for Pueblo Dam
Connection '

Dear Mr. Headley,

On behalf of the SDS Project Participants and pursuant to the Pueblo County 1041 Permit
No. 2008-002, Condition C-8, No. 2 - Permitting, we have enclosed a copy of our Land
Development GP03 General Permit for the Pueblo Dam Connection, Work Package 1A,
AIRS ID 102-0024-001.

if you have any questions regarding this report, please feel free to contact me directly at
719-668-8037, or Keith Riley, Southern Delivery System Planning & Permitting Program
Manager, at 719-668-8677.

Sincerely,

=

John Fredell
Southern Delivery System Project Director

Attachment;
AIRS Permit 102-0024-001

Cc: (without enclosure)

Jeff Chostner, Chairman, Pueblo Board of County Commissioners

Dan Kogovsek, Attorney, Pueblo County

Keith Riley, Southern Delivery System Planning & Permitting Manager, Springs Utilities
Allison Mosser, Southern Delivery System Pemnitting and Compliance, Springs Utilities



Bill Ritter, Jr., Govarnor
Martha E. Rudolph, Executive Director
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KEITH RILEY

COLORADO SPRINGS UTILITIES
PO BOX 1103, MAILCODE 903
COLORADO SPRINGS, CO 80947

RE: Land Development GP03 General Permit Approval for Application Package #227408

Dear Mr. Riley:

The Colorado Air Pollution Control Division approves land development general permit
registration for the sites listed in the table below. Please refer to general permit GP03 for all
applicable requirements, limitations, terms and conditions. A copy of the general permit may
be obtained via the Internet at the following web address:
http://www.cdphe.state.co.us/ap/landdevelopdocuments.html.
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If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact me directly at (303) 692-3160.

Sincerely,

Wb U

Adam Wozniak

Environmental Engineer
Stationary Sources Program RECEIVED
Air Pollution Control Division WAR 12 2010

Application Package #227408 Page 1 of 1





